Dear NAME:

I am writing to thank you for your assistance to the Western New York Physics Teachers Alliance in both administering and participating in the 2007 Physics Olympics sponsored by the SUNY - Buffalo State College Department of Physics.  

The student Physics Olympics was a considerable success with over a hundred students participating from over a dozen schools (MAGGIE – upgrade these numbers as best possible).  Your participation in bringing your students; planning, scoring and monitoring events, and in all of the many other requisite tasks made this event possible.  Thank you.

I would also like to recognize this event as eligible for three hours of professional devleopment credit due to the amount of physics content conducted during the events and at the physics show following.

Thank you again for your continued interest in and support for your students, physics education, and physics teaching professional development.

Sincerely,

Dan MacIsaac, Ph.D.

Associate Professor of Physics

Physics Graduate Coordinator & Dept Chair Pro Tem (acting Jan-Aug 2008)
